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PARENT/TEACHER Conferences will be held 
on Wednesday the 21st! From 2:30-5:00 
teachers will be in classrooms to help stu-
dents. From 5:30–8:00 p.m. teachers will be 
in the gym to speak with parents and stu-
dents.  

SHHS Information: 

 For more school infor-

mation, please visit 

our school website at 

http://shhs.nebo.edu. 
  
Address: 
SHHS 
150 N. Skyhawk Blvd.  
Salem, UT 84653        
 
Phone: 801-423-3200    
Fax: 801-423-3206 
Attendance: 801-423-7020     

The SHHS Ballroom Team will be 
competing at the UVU Dancesport 
Competition at Pleasant Grove High 
School this Friday February 16th!  

      During Parent Teacher Conferences, 

the counseling office will be hosting a  

Concurrent Enrollment and Regents' 

Scholarship Presentation on February 

21st in the Library. 
 

The presentations will be as follows: 

5:00 pm Regents' Scholarships 

5:30 pm Concurrent Enrollment 

6:00 pm Regents' Scholarship (Repeat) 

6:30 pm Concurrent Enrollment 

(Repeat)  

http://shhs.nebo.edu


Students and parents, 

We are busy getting all our workshops together for SheTech- and they are going to be AWESOME! 
We have everything from turning your cell phone into a 3D hologram projector to graphic designing 
with Adobe Spark. Our workshops are filling up fast; there's only a few spots left in some of 
them! Register now to get your top picks! 
 
Special Competition for Schools 
Have you ever wanted to be on a billboard? Well, here's your chance! We're having a friendly com-
petition between all the schools across the state, Whoever has the most students register this 
week (Feb. 5-10) will get their school's name on a special SheTech billboard on I-15! How sweet is 
that?  

Want to know more about SheTech and help get more girls involved? Follow our Insta-
gram (@she.tech) page for more information and sweet opportunities. We'll be doing some student 
and industry spotlights coming up that you won't want to miss.  
 
More information about SheTech 
SheTech Explorer Day is where students  innovate and create, experience technology, work with 
mentors, get access to internships and receive certificates. And the best part, this is industry-led. 
The companies that need our students in the future are helping inspire them today. 

Check out our website for lots of great videos and testimonials about SheTech that you can share 
with your students to get them excited for this event. If you want to provide us with your own expe-
rience about SheTech - email your video to Kristin@womentechcouncil.com. 

Interesting facts about SheTech: 

 94% better understanding of STEM careers 

 91% greater interest in STEM degrees and careers. 

 100+ local companies and colleges run the workshops providing hands-on demos 

 300+ mentors and volunteers 

 Summer internships are available to girls that receive the SheTech Certificate 
 
Go to the website for more information and to register! 

https://womentechcouncil.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=931bd24968d2953de877889ad&id=e588d6ddf8&e=4147ac3ad2
https://womentechcouncil.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=931bd24968d2953de877889ad&id=a3b34535ce&e=4147ac3ad2
https://womentechcouncil.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=931bd24968d2953de877889ad&id=debb5042a8&e=4147ac3ad2
https://womentechcouncil.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=931bd24968d2953de877889ad&id=debb5042a8&e=4147ac3ad2
https://womentechcouncil.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=931bd24968d2953de877889ad&id=614356b483&e=4147ac3ad2
mailto:Kristin@womentechcouncil.com
https://womentechcouncil.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=931bd24968d2953de877889ad&id=ccade80f35&e=4147ac3ad2
https://womentechcouncil.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=931bd24968d2953de877889ad&id=ccade80f35&e=4147ac3ad2


Governor's Honor Academy                   
Southern Utah University  
June 22nd to June 30th 
This is a wonderful opportunity for high school JUNIORS! If you excel in 
citizenship, service activities, academics, and extracurricular endeavors 
you should apply.  

This annual experience is dedicated to leadership, motivation, and academ-
ic superiority. The deadline to apply is March 1st. The cost will be $1,100 
for all the expenses of the nine-day Academy.  

This is valued at over $20,000 and includes a FULL-TUITION 4-YEAR 
SCHOLARSHIP at Southern Utah University. Apply online at https://
www.suu.edu/gha/ or stop by the counseling office for more information! 

 

Are you going to college?  

Get recognized for the things that you have been doing to prepare. The dead-
line for the StepUp Utah Scholars Recognition is approaching quickly. We are 
calling all Utah high school seniors to apply.  

Submit your application by March 1, 2018 to be considered for the StepUp 
Utah Scholars Recognition. You will receive a medallion to  wear at your high 
school graduation, and you will be able to add “StepUp Utah Scholar” to your 
resume.  

For more information about the requirements click here:     

https://stepuputah.com/program/utah-scholars/   

Apply here: https://stepuputah.com/utah-scholars-recognition-application/ 

Kiddie Hawk Preschool Registration 
Kiddie Hawk Preschool is accepting registration forms for the 2018-2019 school 
year.  If you are interested in having a 3-year old or a 4-year old attend preschool 
next year at the high school, please contact Laurie Hansen at  

laurie.hansen@nebo.edu or call 801-423-3200, extension 1526. 

State Art Exhibition! 

Rachel Weber, Mikaila Nelson and Selina Dennis made it to the All State Art Ex-

hibit at Springville Art Museum. The Show goes until March 23rd.  

https://www.suu.edu/gha/
https://www.suu.edu/gha/
https://stepuputah.com/program/utah-scholars/
https://stepuputah.com/utah-scholars-recognition-application/
mailto:laurie.hansen@nebo.edu


The Drama Department at SHHS 
needs your help preparing for 
BEAUTY AND THE BEAST! 
 “We have a limited budget and are looking 
for items that might be laying around in the storage 
rooms of this community,” says Director Jan Hun-
saker.   
 We  need fabric (of any kind and length). 
“We need to create about 40 'townspeople' cos-
tumes, and those can be colorful and fun." If you 
have fabric laying around that you aren’t going to 
use, consider donating it to the theatre department. 
Mrs. Hunsaker says, “It’s a great tax write-off and I 
will give you a receipt for your donation.” 
 Mrs. Hunsaker promises a spectacular show 
and would like to rent five backdrops for the play 
but the total cost will be over $2500. Consequently, 
they are looking for advertising sponsors.  "Product 
placement" is available for your business. "Imagine 
the name of your business showing up on a dancing 
dinner plate or singing teapot." Mrs. Hunsaker says 
the options are endless, comic, and "exactly what we 
need to put on a spectacular show for the communi-
ty." Please contact Jan Hunsaker at    
jan.hunsaker@nebo.edu for more information!  

AP STUDENTS 
This year each AP exam costs $98.00.  

Online exam registration will end on Wed, Feb 28, 2018 at 11:59 PM.  

In order to register, students should click on the link provided on the school website (under the student tab, 
Look for AP Test Registration) or visit www.TotalRegistration.net/AP/450399.  

To complete registration, students must answer all of the required questions. Registration is not complete until 
students have printed the pdf of the confirmation page that is provided at the end. We strongly recommend that 
parents and students are both present while registering to ensure that the correct exams are ordered. 

Please be sure to have a credit card or debit card available before beginning registration. Paying online 
is a great way to make sure that payment has been made while avoiding mailing the payment. 

Here are the important dates for the registration process: 

Wed, Feb 21, 2018 at 11:59 PM - Registrations and payments after 
this date will incur a $10 late fee per registration. 
Wed, Feb 28, 2018 at 11:59 PM - Registration ends. 
Mon, Mar 5, 2018 at 11:59 PM - Registrations that have not been 
paid for will be canceled, and exams will not be ordered. 
 
Please contact Mrs. Lori Cunningham, Lori.cunningham@nebo.edu , if you would like to register for an 
exam not listed or have any questions. 

mailto:jan.hunsaker@nebo.edu
https://user.totalregistration.net/AP/450399
mailto:Lori.cunningham@nebo.edu


Calendar:  

February 16 

Girls Basketball @ Payson 7:00 p.m. 

Boys Basketball w/ Payson 7:00 p.m. 

February 20 

Girls Basketball @ Uintah 5:15 p.m. 

Boys Basketball @Uintah 7:00 p.m. 

February 21 

Broadway’s Best Choir Concert 7:30 p.m. 

Parent/Teacher Conferences (2:30-5:00—

teachers in classes, 5:30-7:30—teachers in gym)  

Last day for AP Exam registration without a late 

fee 

February 23rd  

Girls Basketball State begins  

February 24 

Boys Basketball State Begins 

February 28 

AP Exam registration ends 

 

March 2 

Mr. Skyhawk 7:00 p.m. 

March 3 

Preference 7:00 –10:00 p.m. 

March 5 

Minimal day 

March 6 

ACT test for Juniors 

Soccer @ Provo 4:00 p.m. 

March 7 

Softball w/ North Sevier 3:30 p.m. 

March 8  

Softball @ Juab 3:30 p.m. 

March 12 

Mini PTC  1:00-3:00 p.m. 

Mental Health Night in Auditorium 6:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

The Salem Hills High Athletic Department is always looking to im-
prove and update our facilities for the benefit of our student-
athletes. If you are interested in making any financial contributions, 
then please contact Athletic Director Lee Gillie to learn how and 
what you can donate on our list of improvements.                                                      
Lee Gillie— lee.gillie@nebo.edu                          801-423-3200  ext. 1512 

 

Engineering State 2018 At Utah State University 

High school juniors don’t miss out on this great opportunity! Engineering 
State 2018 will be held on the Utah State University campus,  June 4-
7. All high school juniors who are university bound, with a high interest in 
math and science and interested in engineering or computer science as a 
possible field of study, should apply for Engineering State. Registration will 
open on January 1, 2018. The application deadline is March 17, 2018.  
Registration fills up quickly, and it is a first come, first serve basis. Stu-
dents who are interested in attending Engineering State should visit the 
following website to complete the online application: http://estate.usu.edu  

http://estate.usu.edu

